
January 22, 2023

Members of the House and Human Services  Committee

My name is Catherine Cartier and I reside in District 2.   I am asking that you please render a “DO 
PASS” on House Bill 1522”.

We were created male and female by God and not the gender some think they are.  We must not 
accommodate or cater to them.  Schools should provide separate locker rooms, bathroom, etc on 
BIOLOGICAL SEX,  not gender identity.  

Florida School District had a court ruling that would require students to use bathroom of biological sex 
because of this court ruling.  Let us follow this example.  

I STRONGLY URGE YOU TO DO A “DO PASS” ON BILL #1522.

Sincerely,

Catherine Cartier


